
Cross Hose & Fitting Hose Safety Awareness Week 2024 

Cross Hose & Fittings will be continuing our social media series “Henry at the Hose Store” with a 
special six part second series focused on all the things our hose associates do in order to keep 
themselves and their customers safe.  From cleaning hoses to using the same brand of hose and 
fittings to wearing the correct PPE, Henry will demonstrate how Cross associates embody our 
safety cultural cornerstone every day.  He speaks to several different members of our Raleigh hose 
team in the series, demonstrating key aspects of our safety precautions and finishes with a wrap up 
of why safety is so important to Cross. 

LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/cross-company/ 

Instagram: @company.cross 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/crosscompany1 

 

For more information, please visit www.crossco.com or contact Hannah Smith, 
hannah.smith@crossco.com or 336-856-6000 
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